
Park Way Primary School 

Next year, I am in Oak Class.   

It is a Year 2 class.  

 
  

 

My teacher is  

Miss Beamish 

My name is Miss Beamish and I am the class teacher for 

Oak Class. We are a Year 2 class where we have lots of 

fun with our learning. I love coffee and will often be 

found with a cup on the go. I am a really good listener 

and like to have a tidy classroom. As part of my role at 

Park Way, I am the leader of reading. I love reading and 

enjoy sharing lots of amazing stories with my class. I 

enjoy spending time outside, being at one with nature 

and love all water sports.

My teaching assistants are 

Mrs Healey & Mrs Abdi 

Hello,  
My name is Mrs Healey and I am going to be 
your teaching assistant in Oak Class. Some of 
you already know me from Holly Class and 
some of you will know me from RWI.  
I thought I would tell you a couple of things 
about me. My favourite animals are elephants 
and dogs, unfortunately I don't have a pet 
elephant, but I do have a pet dog called 
Bonnie. My favourite colour is purple, and I 
love anything creative.  
I am really looking forward to finding out all 
about what you enjoy and your favourite 
things next year.   
Have a lovely summer break and see you in 
September.  

 

Hi, I’m Mrs Abdi 
Some of you may have already seen me around 
school as I have been in Apple Class and Ivy Class 
in previous years and you could also know me 
from Breakfast Club.  I like to think of myself as 
friendly, well mannered, kind and caring.  The 
thing I treasure most in life is time with my 
family, especially my children, and I also enjoy 
nice long walks with my dogs Milo and Mojo.  I 
like to draw and to do gardening - I find them 
both to be equally relaxing. I’m also married to a 
Head Chef so I have a genuine love of food.  
Travelling to new places is something that truly 
makes me happy even though I don’t get to do it 
as much as I may like! 
I’m looking forward to making more memories 
with you and completing some amazing learning 
at Park Way Primary School in the coming year. 

 


